
 

 

Schedule B 

Rationale for 2023 Regulations Changes 

 

There are no major changes being proposed, there are a number of minor changes to 
improve the readability and consistency of the document, they include the following: 

• Spelling and Grammar updates 

• Removal of outdated sections 

o Previously there were sections that were outdated that were necessary 
before implementation of many technology updates. 

• Updates made to align with Hockey Canada and Hockey Alberta Regulations 

o Previously we had a lot of copied wording that has changed in our 
Governing Bodies’ regulations as well as inconsistent terminology 

 

• Regulations vs. Operational Documents – removed sections that are consistently 
communicated via operational documents 

o Ex. Playing in Tournaments (now the Tournament Policy) and the Substitute 
Goalie Policy 

o This will allow Operations Committee to be more flexible and make changes 
throughout the year 

• Reordering – many of our regulation sections needed to be reorganized for 
purposes of flow 

• Categorization 

o Recategorized Suspensions section to allow information to be founded 
easily 

• Hockey Calgary’s Board completed a strategic plan with changes made to the 
Mission, Vision, Mandate, and Core Values 


